
 
Nov 6 2023 15:32pm 

 

From: "Celaya Davis, Jennifer" 
<JCelaya@cslanet.calstatela.edu> 

To: "Ayran, Frangelo" <fayran@calstatela.edu> 

 

is Blanca updating Chief about walkout? 

 

 

 
Nov 28 2023 11:43am 

 

From: "Martinez-Navarro, Blanca R" 
<bmarti233@calstatela.edu> 

To: "Stansberry, Isis" <CStansberry@cslanet.calstatela.edu> 

 

 

Hi! Can you please plan to be in the walkway at 12 to monitor 
the walkout? 

 



 

 

Nov 28 2023 16:28pm 
 

From: "Stewart, Jocelyn Y" 
To: "Bentley-Smith, Amy" <abentley-smith@calstate.edu> 

 
 

Hi, Amy 

  

I’m just getting out of a meeting. Thank you very much for 
sharing this with me. 

  

Jocelyn 

  

From: Bentley-Smith, Amy <abentley-smith@calstate.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 3:03 PM 
To: Stewart, Jocelyn Y <jstewa14@calstatela.edu> 
Subject: RE: 

  

Would you like me to send this? Or can you take care of it? 

  



The CSU respect our student’s right to free speech, and we 
understand student opposition to a tuition increase. The revenue 
from the tuition increase is essential to provide the CSU with the 
financial stability it needs to continue to serve students today 
and in the future. Coupled with an expanded financial aid 
structure that will look more holistically at the total cost of 
attendance, the CSU is committed to keeping costs as low as 
possible and providing support for students with the greatest 
financial need. 

  

  

  

  

From: Stewart, Jocelyn Y <jstewa14@calstatela.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 2:07 PM 
To: Bentley-Smith, Amy <abentley-smith@calstate.edu> 
Subject: RE: 

  

OK, thank you, Amy. 

  

From: Bentley-Smith, Amy <abentley-smith@calstate.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Stewart, Jocelyn Y <jstewa14@calstatela.edu> 
Subject: RE: 



  

We’re reviewing what we have existing to pull something 
together. 

  

From: Stewart, Jocelyn Y <jstewa14@calstatela.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 1:51 PM 
To: Bentley-Smith, Amy <abentley-smith@calstate.edu> 
Subject: 

  

Hi, Amy 

  

We had media on our campus covering a student walkout in 
protest of the tuition increase. 

  

Can we send the CSU statement on the tuition increase 
to Christian.Grow@KTLA.com, and KTLA@KTLA.com? 

  

Jocelyn 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  



  



  



  



 
 
 

 





 

 
 
 

  



  



 

  



  



 


